
 
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE 

REGULAR BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

MEETING 

October 1, 2025 

 

 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Board 

of Commissioners to be held October 1, 2025, commencing at  

3:00 p.m. at the Area Housing Authority of the County of Ventura 

located at 1400 W. Hillcrest Drive, Newbury Park, California, is hereby 

canceled. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Commissioners 

of the Area Housing Authority of the County of Ventura will be held 

on October 29, 2025 at 3:00 p.m. 


